
Follow us on

Friday, March 27 - Third marking period ends at
Memorial Middle School 

 
Friday, March 27 - Second mester report cards
are available on the Parent Portal for Charles

Olbon and Beatrice Gilmore Schools 
 

Friday, April 3 - Memorial School third marking
period report cards on the Parent Portal

The Woodland Park School  District  e-Newsletter  is  sent  out
weekly when school  is  in session.  I t  serves as  a  gl impse of

some of  the wonderful  things going on in our schools ,  as  well
as  a  point  of  reference for upcoming events .

 
Your Partner in Education,

Michele R.  Pi l lari ,  Ed.D. ,  Superintendent of  Schools 

March 27, 2020

Important�dates�

Visit us online at wpschools.org
#ProudtobeWP

Brightening The Borough  

The Alfred Baumann Library is encouraging residents
to help brighten up the community by putting

rainbows in your windows or on your door. Families
are encouraged to create and display their rainbows.
Post your photo on social media, hashtag it #WPcares
and #inthistogether and also tag @ABWPLibrary or

send photos to library@abwplibrary.org.



Memorial School classes have been taking part
in Google Meets and Google Hangout to stay
connected. Shown are Mrs. Murray and her
ELA Period 3 and 4 students and Miss Jones

and Mrs. Murray with their grade 6 Language
Arts period 1 and 2 classes. The students were

expressing how much they miss school and
how bored they are. They miss their friends

and, yes, even their teachers. The teachers say
it was heartwarming to see them and hear

their voices and hope they felt the same.

Morning

Announcements

Check out Anthony and Alexander's
morning announcements on YouTube
here. Please subscribe to their page so

you can hear them daily. Great job boys
and thank you!

Home Communication

Gym Time

Beatrice Gilmore School physical education
teacher Mr. Pomante is working to keep

students active and healthy by doing revised
gym activities at home.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0HwqacQH6CYXOr18mGuMMA


Check out Memorial School fifth grader Jayden
Perez, founder of non-profit charity From The

Bottom of My Heart, on Monday, March 30 at 1 p.m.
on “The Dr. Oz Show” on Fox 5.  

Jayden and his mom Ana Rosado spoke with Dr. Oz
about how he wanted to difference in his

community by giving out hand sanitizers and what
people that are looking to help can do if they don’t

know where to start.

Sharing His Story 

Hola!

Hola Mrs.
Monahan! Charles

Olbon and
Beatrice Gilmore

students have
been keeping up

with their
Spanish work and
sharing with Mrs.

Monahan.

Showing

Their 

 Spirit  

Charles Olbon
and Beatrice

Gilmore School
students and

staff members
have been

having special
spirit days at

home. 



No printer, no
worries. Just 

make your own
chart with the
same amout of

dots. Only
Woodland Park

residents are
eligible to

participate. Visit
abwplibrary.org
to access digital
eBooks, comics,
magazines and

more. 

A reminder that the District offers "grab and go" food service from 9 a.m.
to 12 noon weekdays from three locations: Memorial Middle School,

Charles Olbon School, and the parking lot of Santangelo’s Funeral Home
on McBride Ave. Food service is open for all students in the District.


